YP and SS Leaders meet 10/1/21

Quick summary of what we said we wanted to do:

Senior Sunday School / Young People's Fellowship Group
· Sunday school sessions that would normally be during the service are going to be trialled using a breakout group on Zoom. We are fairly confident that all of the seniors will have some way of joining the meeting on their own device.
· YPFG will meet twice a month during lockdown.
· Leaders to look at being on a rota for this so that this does not become too demanding.
Junior Sunday School
· Sunday School sessions to be trialled as a weekly event on Zoom on a Sunday afternoon at 4pm.
· Leaders to look at doing this on a rota.
· Each session requires 2 leaders plus someone doing the tech.
Infant Sunday School
· Zoom sessions probably not appropriate for this age group.
· Plan is to send out small gifts from time to time to let the group know that they are being thought of.

Resources

There are a number of book based resources in the church office cupboard. I have two or three books of bible based crafts that people are welcome to borrow.  Roots have some free "at home" resources which link into our readings that also might be useful https://www.rootsontheweb.com/
It is also worth looking at other online resources which normally require you to pay. Lots were very generous in allowing free access during the first lockdown and maybe offering the same again.

